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Dr. Emily Horowitz, author of Protecting Our Kids? How Sex
Offender Laws Are Failing Us (Praeger, 2015) and Professor of
Sociology & Criminal Justice at St. Francis College is seeking
to interview those listed on the public registry about their
experience for a forthcoming book project. The interviews will
be conducted by phone and all published work will keep the
identity of those interviewed anonymous and confidential. If
you are interested in participating or learning more about
this  project,  please  email  Dr.  Horowitz
at ehorowitz@sfc.edu and she will send you more information
about the project and how to set up an interview.
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